
 
 

The Holiday Wishes Program provides holiday gifts to youth connected to CPS that you, the 

caseworkers, submit to the program. Gifts are provided through a combination of community sponsors 

who receive a child’s wishes and monetary contributions used to purchase gifts for the children! 

All children will be submitted to the Holiday Wishes portal. To provide our donors enough time to shop, 

we are asking all youth to be submitted by November 22, 2024. 

Click HERE to watch a short instruction video on how to submit youth. Thank you in advance for your 

participation! 

 

Caseworkers can submit a maximum of three wishes per child, totaling approximately $75-100 per child. 

Please do not ask for expensive items (ex: TV, iPad, iPhone) as our donors are very generous and we do 

not want to take advantage of their generosity. Please make sure to provide wishes for each child. 

• Children submitted with no wishes or personal information will not be accepted. 

• Be sure to indicate any special needs a child may have and make wishes as specific as possible. 

For example, “educational toy” and “age-appropriate toy” are too general.  

• Please view FAQ for more information. 

Early Bird Deadline 

October 31st, 2024 

All caseworkers who have submitted at this point will be entered to win a gift card!  

The first 10 caseworkers to turn in will receive a Starbucks gift card. 

Final Deadline 

        November 22nd, 2024 

 

Click HERE to launch the Holiday Wishes portal to submit youth or scan the QR code  

 

 

For more information visit 

https://partnershipsforchildren.org/caseworkers/ 

Questions? Please email peyton@partnershipsforchildren.org 

https://www.loom.com/share/adfd70c834f84b76b9cb967aa5f0b984?sid=adf613f6-7830-40ed-971e-e103d91982c6
https://forms.fillout.com/t/s9U1Mtii1cus
https://partnershipsforchildren.org/caseworkers/

